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This was a semi-annual meeting of the subcommittee for the standard on Frame Child Carriers, 
ASTM F2549.  

The subcommittee discussed proposals from the task groups which included: 

• Ad hoc revisions for language and warning label formats. The language is similar to what
is found in other juvenile product standards.

• Modifying the stability test to require labeling the maximum weight in the storage
pockets, and to load the pockets in the most onerous location. The task group will meet
again to discuss what the most onerous location is. The subcommittee agreed this
modification was a good idea.  EN1888, a stroller standard, was identified as a reference
that currently includes a test method with language about loading or not loading different
components.

The subcommittee discussed the possible harmonization of the test torso with the test torso found 
in the EN Slings standard. 


